
 
 

Circular No. RIAH/003/AY 2025-26 

Date: 25 March 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 

“The end of one chapter is just the beginning of another”, we have come to the end of the glorious 
academic session of 2024-25. The final Parent-teacher meeting (PTM) for this session will be held on 
Saturday, 29th March 2025. We at RYAN believe that communication and interaction between parent 
and teacher are crucial for the development of the child. Hence, we need to meet to discuss your ward’s 
progress and identify his/her needs. 

 

We have also organized a music recital where students will showcase their musical skills. Felicitation will 
be done to the students for the 15-book reading campaign, I am an Achiever, Olympiad competition. 

 

Please refer to the below timings for Grades 6-9: 
 

Program Venue Time 

Music Recital & felicitation Auditorium (5th Floor) 08:30 am to 10:00 am 

Class Interaction Respective classes 10:00 am to 11:30 am 

 

Important Instructions for the PTM:- 
 

 Kindly adhere to the given timings as interactions will take place in the classrooms for the new academic session 
2025-26. 

 Book distribution and uniform camp will be held from 29th March 2025 to 31st March 2025, between 09:00 AM to 
05:00 PM. 

 Parents who wish to avail of the transport facility must fill out the Google form: bit.ly/3LJBnX2. 
 We are introducing Passion Building, Vocational Initiatives, Instrumental Music, and Optional Sports from Day 1 of 

AY 2025-26. The initiative form has been given to students; if not yet submitted, kindly complete and submit it 
during the PTM to ensure proper allocation. 

 The last date for fee payment and completion of formalities is 29th March 2025. No extensions will be granted 
beyond 29th March. 

 Results will be uploaded on Neverskip by 02:00 PM on 29th March 2025. Parents are requested to download and 
save them for future reference. 

 Please note that exam papers will not be shown for the Annual Exam, and no requests for the same will be 
considered. 

Best Regards 

Principal 
Ryan International Academy - Hinjawadi 


